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ATTENDANCE: Heidi Diminick (Chair), Michelle Kletter (Treasurer), Patricia 
Gardner (Secretary), Joe Somers, Jennifer Perna.  New members:  Samantha 
Bartman & Beth Garambone (welcome!).  
 
Meeting began at 7:00 p.m. in the Cafeteria and ended at 9:05 p.m. 
 
2016 Event: Friday, June 17  -  235 seniors 
  

Monthly Business 
 

Minutes: Patricia Gardner – none presented for approval; last meeting was set-

up for 2015 event. 

 
Treasurer’s Report:  Michelle Kletter –Report for 9/22/2015 presented & 
approved. 
 

Fundraisers 2015-16: 
 

Monetary Can Collection  
First Aid Kits/Paws/Air Fresheners  
Corporate Donations  
Parent Donations 

Lawn Signs – graduation   

Mr. Del Val (possibly) 
50/50 Drawing 
Clothing Drive (Fall & Spring)  
Rosata’s Monthly Dinner  

Mother’s Day Flower Sale 
 
Meeting Dates: Now THIRD TUESDAY of each month instead of Wednesdays! 
 
Municipal Alliance - Third Tuesday each month, 9 a.m. at Del Val (need 
representative)  

  
Clothing Drive – Jennifer Perna, Chair –October 15, 16, 17, 19, 2015.  Flyer has 
been distributed via e-mail & hopefully website (CINDY BRIDGE, Office to post). 
 
Cans – Joe Somers (coordinator):  Area assignments:   

 Jennifer Perna (MILFORD); Patricia Gardner (FRENCHTOWN); Joe Somers 
(HOLLAND); _________________ (KINGWOOD);  ____________________ 
(ALEXANDRIA)  
 
Sending District Reps:  Volunteers needed:   

Alexandria: ___________________; Frenchtown: ____________________;  
Holland:  _____________________; Kingwood:  ______________________;  
Milford:  _____________________. 

 
T-Shirts – senior artwork needed by April 2016 meeting (for voting). 
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50/50 Raffle:  to be held in April.  We will need “proof” shortly to submit for 
approval.  Michelle will handle.  
 
Lawn signs:  to be sold near graduation with NO YEAR so they can be re-used. 
 
Mother’s Day Plant Sale:  dates are May 5-6-7, 2016 
 
Website:  Heidi will speak to office staff to get current meeting dates for 2015-16 
posted to website.  Old dates are still displayed. 
 

 Joe Somers will inquire about our own website that we control so that we can 
use it with more functionality.  He will report at next meeting.  

 

 
 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Patricia Gardner, Secretary 2015-16 

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING * TUESDAY, 20 October 2015, 7 p.m., CAFETERIA  


